
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Personal Greeting 

 from 

 Member of Provincial Parliament, Logan Kanapathi 

 

 On behalf of the Legislature of Ontario I would like to congratulate The Global 

Youth Challenge on the occasion of their annual speech contest, GYC 2021: World 

Peace.  

 

The Global Youth Challenge is a non-profit organization that allows students to 

come together on an international scale to learn collaboratively and learn with 

various perspectives. GYC sets up annual contests where over 1000 youth from 

over 20 countries can register. This year, the topic of their speeches is World 

Peace. I’m sure that hearing what the youth have to say will give us all a fresh 

perspective on how to tackle the situation. This event has my full support as I 

believe this is a necessary step to reach World Peace.  

 

I would also like to thank all the members, sponsors and volunteers who took part 

in making this vision come alive. I look forward to closely watching the 

development of this wonderful organization and wish you the best of luck for many 

more years to come. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Logan Kanapathi, MPP  

Markham-Thornhill 


